
No April meeting do to NAB 

APRIL 2022 UPDATE 

 

Tidbits of Info from the Chairman 

  
   Hello all members and friends of SBE Chapter 70. We wanted to get a note out reminding everyone 
that there's no meeting this month due to the NAB, yay for a conference again though! 
 
   There's also been some confusion regarding the recent call sign changes in the area. For the record, 
the LP2 station in the Central & East Lakeshore region is still on 90.3 FM, now going by WCLV. No need 
to change any tuners, just note that the call letters have changed. 
 
   In national news, through May 16, 2022, the Society of Broadcast Engineers will conduct a survey to 
determine salary levels and benefits among broadcast and media technology engineers. The SBE con-
ducted its first survey in 2016. This seventh survey continues to help us establish a baseline for subse-
quent surveys and build compensation trends. The complete results of the survey will be available at 
no charge to SBE members as a benefit of membership. A link to the survey is posted on the SBE web-
site. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Blake E. Thompson CBNT 
BET Broadcast Engineering 
SBE Chapter 70 Chairman 
OAB/MAB/WVBA ABIP Inspector 
 


